The 2007 Congressional Art Competition Memorandum
To: All 6th District High Schools
From: The Office of Congressman Ben Chandler

It is time for the 2007 Congressional Art Competition!  The 6th District of Kentucky had a very high level of participation in 2006, and we hope to do even better this year.  Last year, we had over 70 pieces of art submitted for judging.  Choosing the overall winner proved difficult for our judges simply because there were so many talented submissions.  
The 2006 overall winner and painting category winner was Marie Ito from Henry Clay High School.  Winners from each district are displayed in the Cannon Tunnel of the U.S. Capitol for one year, and are invited to attend a reception ceremony in Washington, D.C.
2006 category winners:

Drawing: Hannah Mayfield of East Jessamine High School

Two Dimensional Collage: Hannah Martin of Danville High School

Prints: Jamie Karolich of Dunbar High School

Mixed Media: Mandy Minchs of East Jessamine High School

Computer Generated Art: Nora Weston of Danville High School

Photography: Nicole Abress-Gooding of Western Hills High School

We have enclosed the 2007 competition guidelines, student release form and artwork release form for your review.  Please note that each high school is limited to 10 submissions.  However, if your high school is the only one in the county, you may submit 15 pieces. 
All high school students who submit an entry are invited to attend a reception with Congressman Chandler. A winner from each county will be recognized and the overall winner will be announced at the reception.  
Important Dates:

Submission Deadline:

Our office must have all submissions no later than Tuesday, April 24.  We are happy to pick up all submissions from your school.
District Reception with Congressman Chandler:

Friday, April 27

Eastern Kentucky University, exact location TBA
Time: 7:00 p.m.

Washingon, D.C. Reception:

Thursday, June 28

345 Cannon House Office Bldg.

Time: 12:00 p.m. to 1:00 p.m.

Contact Information:

If you have questions, please contact Jacklynn Otis or Beth Overman at: (859) 219-1366
jacklynn.otis@mail.house.gov
beth.overman@mail.house.gov
Details can also be found on Congressman Chandler’s web page:

http://www.chandler.house.gov
